
        

 

All businesses should apply to the Parish Council for permission to use the paved area for the display 

of goods and any other use.  Each application will be considered on its merits and will be based on 

the following criteria: 

 

• The central part of the paved area should be kept clear 

• No goods or materials should be leant against or hung on the railings 

• If possible, a diagram of the requirements should be sent with the application 

• All display of goods should meet with the standards of the area, reflecting the efforts made 
to improve the space for the benefit of the community. 
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